
October 5, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert R. Holden 

15020 Dublin St. #41 

Gardena, CA 90249 

 

Dear Mr. Holden: 

 

Thank you for your letter of September 28, 1995, to Mr. David G. Marwell, Executive Director of the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  Mr. Marwell asked me to respond to you. 

 

The Review Board has received a large volume of information regarding the 

assassination from the public.  All of this information, including what you 

have provided to the Board, will be carefully reviewed to ensure that the 

Board accomplishes its mandate in an effective and efficient manner.  It is 

not the Board's responsibility under the law to answer the questions that 

remain concerning the assassination and its aftermath.  It is our duty to do 

our best to find all of the remaining assassination records and secure them at 

the National Archives so that the public has full access to them. 
 

We are aware of Mr. David S. Lifton’s book Best Evidence.  Mr. Lifton participated in a very fruitful 

meeting of experts attended by Review Board members and staff earlier this year. 

 

Again, thank you for your letter to Mr. Marwell.  We appreciate your interest in the Review Board.  

I have taken the liberty of putting your name on our mailing list to ensure that you are kept apprised 

of the Board’s work. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 



 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications   


